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Public Service Announcement 

Friday, October 4, 2024 

 

Tohono O’odham Nation Intuitional Review Board regarding National Science Foundation 

Grants 

 

 

Effective May 20, 2024 researchers applying for National Science 

Foundation (NSF) grants are required to submit proof of approval 

from the relevant tribal nation for any proposed research involving 

“Tribal Nation lands or those aspects of Tribal life that are within the 

domain of a Tribal Nation, (including, but not limited to, Tribal 

languages and subsistence rights on Tribal Nation lands) as opposed to 

individual Tribal Nation members.”  

 

The Tohono O’odham Nation’s Institutional Review Board (TON IRB) 

looks forward to working with NSF researchers on the Nation. 

 

IRB@tonation-nsn.gov 

 

Beth Michel, Interim Chair, Baboquivari District 

Lisa Palacios, Secretary, Baboquivari District 

Susan Warmack, Member, GuVo District 
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